From:	Jennifer Gilden - NOAA Affiliate <jennifer.gilden@noaa.gov></jennifer.gilden@noaa.gov>
Sent:	Monday, March 18, 2019 10:50 AM
То:	Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal
Subject:	Re: Draft HC agenda for April - DUE TODAY

OK, thanks, Garwin. I understand and will pursue the BOR!

Jennifer

On Thu, Mar 14, 2019 at 4:47 PM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <<u>garwin.yip@noaa.gov</u>> wrote: Jennifer,

Thanks for the VM and this follow-up. Thanks for the invitation, but I'm going to have to decline. We are in a time crunch to complete the reinitiation of consultation on long-term operations of the Central Valley Project and State Water Project, so won't be able to shake loose. Regarding the biological assessment, I suggest asking Reclamation to see if they can get a representative to walk the HC through the proposed action.

Sent from my iPad

On Mar 14, 2019, at 12:19 PM, Jennifer Gilden - NOAA Affiliate <<u>jennifer.gilden@noaa.gov</u>> wrote:

Hi Garwin,

I just left you a message about potentially speaking to the Habitat Committee about the BOR biological assessment on April 10 in Rohnert Park. If you can make it, we'd also ask you to cover BOR's forecast model for spring/summer temperatures (see below).

Thanks! Jennifer

Garwin can also discuss BOR's forecast model for spring/summer temperatures. Here again is the NMFS' February letter to BOR on temperature forecasts, re: some concerns for water temperature. They were also waiting for updated hydrology data in March data for further assessment, so this is timely, and Garwin is the contact.

https://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov/publications/Central_Valley/Water%20Operations/Delta%2 0Operations%20for%20Salmonids%20and%20Sturgeon/DOSS%20WY%202019/nmfs_response_to_the bureau_of_reclamation_s_february_forecast - february_19__2019.pdf --

Jennifer D. Gilden Staff Officer for Outreach, Habitat & Legislation Pacific Fishery Management Council 503.820.2418 | www.pcouncil.org | Twitter: @PacificCouncil | On Facebook